
We used our $4,614 to make donations to two local food pantries: 

 



 



 

On Mon, Jul 13, 2020 at 9:03 AM Michael J Waters <mwaters@catholiccharities.net> 
wrote: 
Thank you, Deborah. 
  
Sue, thank you so much for the Rotary’s generous donation! It means the world to us, 
especially in this time of very heavy demand for our services. If you’re interested in 
visiting our office some time when the food pantry is open, please let me know. 
Otherwise I’d love to meet some time and get acquainted. Perhaps a Rotary meeting 
when circumstances allow? 
  
Thank you again, 
Mike Waters 
  
Michael J Waters 
Regional Director 
West Cook-Region 
mwaters@catholiccharities.net 
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